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Re: DG 07- 10 1 EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc. d/b/a KeySpan Energy Delivery 
New England 

Petition for Approval of a Firm Transportation Agreement with Tennessee 
Gas Pipeline Company (Concord Lateral Upgrade) 

Testimony of John B. Adger, Jr. and Yavuz Arik 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Yesterday, Staff filed the testimony of John B. Adger, Jr. and Yavuz Arik, 
consultants on behalf of the Staff, without the exhibits referred to in the testimony. The 
exhibits have now been finally compiled and they are attached to a copy of the testimony 
enclosed herewith. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Edward N. Darnon 
Staff Attorney 
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